
 
Rhode Island Building Official’s Association 

www.riboa.net 
 

PO Box 1246 – Coventry, RI  02816 
___________________________________________________________ 

Regular Meeting Agenda 
 

Date:  Wednesday, January 25, 2012 
 

Location: RI Builder’s Association (click to visit RIBA website) 

 450 Veterans Memorial Parkway, #301 

 East Providence, RI 02914 (click for directions) 

 

Time:   12:30 PM—Education Seminar—Contractor Registration Law 

 George Whalen and members of the RI Contractor’s Registration & Licensing 

Board will discuss with RIBOA members current issues that are important to 

both groups.  Refreshments will be served. 
 

   2:00 PM—or immediately following the education—RIBOA meeting 
 

 

Call to Order & Pledge of Allegiance: 
 

Minutes:  Review/approve minutes from the November 30, 2011 meeting. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Review/approve. 
 

Membership: Discussion on delinquent memberships. 
 

 Discussion on encouraging Municipal Electrical, Plumbing, 

Mechanical, & Minimum Housing Inspectors, and Building Trade 

Contractors and Professionals (non-voting) to become members. 
 

Committee Reports: 

1. Bylaws—committee to meet soon to begin updating. 

2. Education: Ideas for next year’s education. Locations for future  

 meetings.  ICC Certification Testing financial assistance. 

3. Social: Holiday outing/meeting.  Future events. 

4. Golf: Report/Request from Chuck Phelps. 

5. Pins: Update/discussion/action from sub-committee. (R. Walker—

 chair, R. Case, Warren D., P. Scorpio, M. Campanione) 
 

Old Business:   
 

Correspondence:  ICC letter regarding support for Building Safety Month (May) 
 

New Business/Announcements:  
  

Health & Welfare: 
 

Shirt Raffle—Charitable Donation Collection 
 

Adjourn: 

 
President 

 

William Nash 
Building Official, Town of Warren 

514 Main Street 
Warren, RI 02885 
401-245-7343 (w) 
401-265-0003 (c) 

wnash@townofwarren-ri.gov 
 
 

Vice President 
 

Thomas DiFusco 
State Building Code Inspector 

One Capitol Hill 
Providence, RI 02903 

401-222-6386 (w) 
401-374-0784 (c) 

tdifusco@gw.doa.state.ri.us 
 
 

Secretary 
 

Wayne Pimental, CBO 
Building Official, Town of  

East Greenwich 
111 Pierce Street 

East Greenwich, RI 02818 
401-886-8617 (w) 
401-230-2248 (c) 

wpimental@eastgreenwichri.com 
 
 

Treasurer 
 

Bruce Zaloudek 
Building Official, Town of 

Coventry 
1670 Flat River Road 
Coventry, RI 02816 
401-822-9157 (w) 
401-623-0570 (c) 

brucez@town.coventry.ri.us 
 
 

Immediate Past President 
 

David Tacey 
Building Official, Town of 

West Greenwich 
280 Victory Highway 

West Greenwich, RI 02817 
401-392-3800 x114 (w) 

401-623-0921 (c) 
dtacey@yahoo.com 
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